
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

  

  

Ron Fabbi requested the following records: “all emails/receipts from either Taylor Egan's email 

(board@geneva304.org) or from Dr. Kent Mutchler (kmutchler@geneva304.org) going to 

ron.fabbi@gmail.com.”   

  

This FOIA request was received Aug. 25, 2020, and responded to on Sept. 1, 2020. It took one 

District employee a total of 2 hours 5 minutes ($79.04) to respond to this FOIA request. Total 

attorney time equaled 0 hours ($0). 
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